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June 3,2020

Hon. Kirk H. Nakamura
Presiding Judge of the Orange County Superior Court
700 Civic Center Drive West
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Honorable Nakamura,

Our office serves as City Attorneys for the City of Placentia ("City"). This letter is in
response to the Orange County Grand Jury report, "Electric Vehicles Are Here-
ls Orange Gounty All Gharged Up?" the City received in February 2020. The City
has been working on implementing the Grand Jury's findings and
recommendations but needs additional time in order to complete this large task.
Pursuant to Penal Code 933.05 (bX3) the City seeks an extension of six months
because the recommendations provided by the Grand Jury require further
ana¡ys¡s. Thus far the City has implemented some of the findings and
recommendations, but specifically still needs to (1) create a streaml¡ned permit
process for single family residences, multi-family residences and businesses to
obtain permits to install EVCS that includes an easy to use checklist as well as (2)

describe the streamlined EV charging installation permit application process and
have the checklists and forms available on their website.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions

Sincerely,

M. Lambert
Director of Development Services

cc: Kathya M. Firlik, Deputy City Attorney
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Donald Noble, Foreperson
Orange County Grand Jury
700 Civic Center Drive West
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Mr. Noble,

This letter is in response to the Orange County Grand Jury report, "Electric
Vehicles Are Here- ls Orange County All Gharged Up?" the City rece¡ved in

February 2020. The City has been working on implementing the Grand Jury's
findings and recommendations but needs additional time in order to complete this
Iarge task. Pursuant to Penal Code 933.05 (bX3) the City seeks an extension of
six months because the recommendations provided by the Grand Jury require
further analysis. Thus far the City has implemented some of the findings and
recommendations, but specifically still needs to (1) create a streamlined permit
process for single family residences, multi-family residences and businesses to
obtain permits to install EVCS that includes an easy to use checklist as well as (2)

describe the streamlined EV charging installation permit application process and
have the checklists and forms available on their website.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

,M
[16"ph Lambert
Director of Development Services

ccr Kathya M. Firlik, Deputy City Attorney
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